
NATIONAL AUDUBON SOCIETY
CHRISTMAS BIRD COUNT

BIG MORONGO CANYON PRESERVE

This year Big Morongo Canyon Preserve will hold its 43rd annual Christmas Bird Count.

✔ When: Saturday, December 16, 2023, 7:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.

✔ Where: Big Morongo Canyon Preserve visitor parking lot at 7:30 a.m. We’ll break up
into groups, review count instructions, and take a group photo.

✔ What to bring: Lunch, water, binoculars, field guides, warm clothing (that you can shed).
For virus protection, all participants should have a protective mask, hand
soap and hand sanitizer.

✔ Other Info: Stay with your assigned group. Follow social guidelines. Do not share
binoculars or spotting scopes. Report your results by email or on eBird.

For more information, contact Joe Zarki at 760-401-3903,
or by email: jwzarki@gmail.com

❄❄

Species seen on past Morongo Valley Christmas Bird Counts. Clockwise from upper left: Cassin’s finch, Peregrine Falcon,
Oak Titmouse, and Western Tanager. (Photos courtesy of Dan Ward.)

I just may drop in on
your count…
at about 200mph!

Maybe I’ll come and light up
your Holiday tree. It’s
happened before!

Well, I may not be as
flashy as that as
that other show-off,
but I’m still worth
counting.

We like to hang out
together in winter. Come
check us out!


